
FtrDËIìAL ELECTION COMMISSION
WASI'IINGTON, D,C. 20463

via e-mail ocTt3ü0
Mr. David R. Langdon, Esq.
Langdon Law,LLC
891 3 Cincinnati-Dayton Road
West Chester, OH 45069

RE: MUR 7139
Maryland USA

Dear Mr. Langdon:

This is in response to your request for an extension to respond to the complaint
filed in the above mentioned matter we received via e-mail on October 13, 2016. Your
request has been approved and your client's response is due on or before November 15,

2016

You may contact me if you have any questions at202-694-1539

Sincerely,

Kathryn Ross, Paralegal
Complaints Examination and

Legal Administration




